
AUGUST Non-Fiction
This inspiring picture
book autobiography tells
the remarkable story of
Sharice Davids, one of
the first Native
American women elected
to Congress and the
first LGBTQ
congressperson to
represent Kansas.

"Sharp teeth, super
senses, and those
infamous fins--what's
not to love about
sharks? Caldecott
Honor-winning team
Steve Jenkins and Robin
Page explore one of the
world's most
notorious--and
fearsome--animals.
Learn what makes a
shark a shark, what
sharks like to eat, and
how these predators of
the deep have evolved.
Ever wonder which shark
is the smallest? Or the
fastest? Even the most
deadly? You'll find your
answers in The Shark
Book, with countless
others. In this
magnificently illustrated
picture book, celebrate
one of the worlds oldest
species that has
continued to capture our
imaginations and
astonish us for
thousands of years."


